
 

 

4/5/20 
 
Dear SAHS Students and Families,   
 
We hope this communication finds you all well. We wanted to let you know that the second round of learning 
opportunities and materials has been created for SAHS students and designed to cover April 6th - April 17th. These 
materials are course specific, for example, Algebra 2, Biology, US History, etc.  and will be available beginning 
Monday, April 6th. There are three different ways to access these new learning materials: 
 

1. Online at:  
https://sites.google.com/msad54.org/msad54-distance-learning/sahs-resources/weeks-3-4-packets  
For a map of SAHS free Internet outside our building, you can access: http://www.msad54.org/wireless-
building-range#sahs 

2. At SAHS, Mill Stream Elementary, Margaret Chase Smith Elementary, and Canaan Elementary there will be 
stations set up where students and parents can select learning materials based on the courses students have on 
their current schedule. The learning materials are sorted by subject and by course. Please select the courses 
you/your child are currently enrolled in. Please keep the box neat and organized as you select your learning 
materials. Schools will be open M-F between 8-2 with some slight variations earlier or later. Please maintain 
social distancing of at least 6 feet should more than one person be trying to access the learning materials. 

3. There will be a small supply of materials on busses. These materials have one copy of all educational 
opportunities. Please only use this option if you are not able to get to a school or access the materials online. 

 
Students may hand in learning materials via email for teacher feedback. Should students have questions regarding 
the work, they may reach out to their teacher during the day and time you would normally have their course, Day 1-2 
Blocks 1-4.  

 
8:15-9:35            Block 1   
9:40-11:00          Block 2 
11:05-12:50        Block 3 
12:55-2:15          Block 4 
 
Black Indicates Day 1 
White Indicates Day 2 
Grey Indicates Vacation Days 
 

Students, keep checking your school email daily! 
 
Should you have any questions or need assistance obtaining an educational opportunity, please contact SAHS at  
474-5511. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. Mochamer, Mr. Bellerose, and Mr. Vigue 
 
 


